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 The Lehmans in Puerto Rico 

 Visitors and Growth! 
Greetings to you all in the name of our risen Lord and Savior, Jesus 
Christ!!! 
 
The past months have been very busy, but we bring great and exciting 
news! The end of March was our spring FORO. We were blessed to 
have a large group from multiple congregations. We were excited to 
share about our current projects and future plans with this amazing 
group! The Lord continues to bless this church through His many 
members!  
Previously, we hinted at a mission plant in San Juan. After Easter, we 
had our first service and catechism class in San Juan. We met in a 
house, as we were still looking for church location. Every Sunday, 
there is service and catechism class lead by either Pastor Neuendorf or 
Pastor Lehman. There are big plans going forward. This week, we 
signed a contract for a rental property. We are working hard to have 
this property ready for the upcoming Sunday! On Pentecost, we will 
have four confirmations and a baptism. Our very own Jonah will be 
among the confirmed. We are astounded by the commitment and 
dedication already shown by this group. The Pentecost service will be a 
joint service. Members from Ponce are planning to travel to San Juan 
for the celebration. The Lord is blessing the whole church in Puerto 
Rico.  
Please continue to pray for this growing church body. The Lord is 
doing many good things here in Puerto Rico! Thank you all for your 
continued support and prayers. Our members are encouraged by your 
love and support for them! May the Lord continue to bless you all! 
 
 
 

Contact and Support  
Pastor Lehman 

 

Old Newsletters:    
staticadventures.wordpress.com 

Email:        
adam.lehman@lcms.org 

LCMS Giving Page: 
lcms.org/lehman 

Mission Central Page: 
missioncentral.us/lehman 

 
You may support our work with a 
tax-deductible gift on my Giving 

Page (listed above), or with a 
check payable to “The Lutheran 

Church—Missouri Synod.” Be sure 
to include “Lehman-Puerto Rico” 

on the memo line, and send to:  
 

Mission Central,  
40718 Highway E-16  

Mapleton, Iowa 51034 
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A Page of Pictures 

Cutting palms for Palm Sunday Palm Sunday Procession! 
 
 

Pastor Lehman teaching catechism to 
the new group in San Juan. 

Jonah turned 12 May 9!! 


